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SSMHA Release Policy 
 
It is the policy of the Association to discourage the release of players from the Association, 
when the Association provides a hockey program that commensurate with the skill of the 
player.  Releases will only be granted in special cases (i.e. The AAA Rule) based upon a simple 
majority vote of the Executive Committee. Any complaints must be submitted in accordance 
with the complaint policy of SSMHA. 
 


